
Foxborough Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Committee 

Minutes  2/16/2017 

Attendees: Members in attendance Bob Correia,  Lynda Walsh, Bill Dudley, Nancy Stockwell, Jeff Downs 
Absent: Rob Lucas, Deb Spinelli 
GUEST: Bera Dunau 
 
Bill motioned to accept the minutes from 1/12, second by Nancy, passed 5-0. 
 
Bob reminded the group that we need to investigate what other states have for laws as far as mandatory reporters.  This 
will strengthen our case for the next round at the state house.  Chairman of the 3rd readings informed us that it would 
push our home rule petition if we could identify that other states are further along than Massachusetts. 
Jeff will put together a document that has other states laws in order for the committee to review for submittal. 
 
The group discussed the logo sent to all by Deb Spinelli.  All were pleased with the new logo created by the graphic 
design group from FHS.  Lynda motioned for approval, second by Jeff, motion passed 5-0. 
 
Bill suggested that Jim DeVellis reach out to Aaron Averhart to see when he’d like to come to Foxboro and watch while 
the building at Cocasset River Park is demolished.  Jim DeVellis has already gone through Conservation Committee and 
spoke with the Building Inspector.  He has a team lined up and once confirmed time line with Aaron the group will have 
a date and time for the take down. 
 
Bill Dudley will host training for churches and others on April 15th.  Jeff will get registration set up for training on March 
24 and 25th.  Seniors will be hosting training within the month.  Lynda will set up training for Jaycees, Normandy Farms 
and others. 
  
 
Next meeting will be Thursday, March 9. 
 
Lynda motioned for adjournment, second by Nancy, passed 5-0. 
 


